
From: Laura Pitkanen

To: Alistair MacDonald; 

CC:

Subject: CZN Scoping

Date: Thursday, October 09, 2008 10:27:26 AM

Attachments:

Alistair, 
 
The Dehcho First Nations are requesting a one-week extension to the  
October 14th deadline to submit comments on the CZN EA Scoping. As the  
DFN technical representative on the CZN file, I am unable to attend  
the YK technical scoping session due to prior commitments. DFN  
requests the extension in order to allow time to receive and review a  
MVEIRB summary report on the session. Can you please confirm that the  
Board will circulate a summary report? 
 
We are also experiencing ongoing difficulty accessing the Public  
Registry on the CZN EA and this is hampering our ability to access and  
review relevant documents in a timely manner. 
 
thank you, 
 
-- 
Laura Pitkanen 
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